
SGC Notes 

March 21, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Amy Broad, Carrie Ramanauskas, Lorie Daniel, Susan Beres, Loret 

Dubac-Shiplee, Jen Hayes, Christine Neary 

Absent: Carla Fontes-Alers, Laura O’Shaughnessy, Paula Keegan, Keshana Wiggins, 

Denise Pitter, Ana Badolato 

 

School Climate 

• Staff and student events have been very positive.  

• SEL Day was very successful. Older students worked on activities with and read 

to younger students. 

• Paint Night was popular and successful 

• Parent Square: From a parent’s perspective, Loret gave positive feedback. Good 

communication tool (better than phone blasts.) 

• Parents and volunteers back in the classroom; field trips have resumed 

• Parent conferences next month: awaiting directive from Superintendent 

(announced that it will be hybrid on 3/23) 

Upcoming Events 

• Washington DC trip-April 12-14. Everyone must take a COVID test before going 

• Literacy Night and STEM Night? Awaiting information from PAC (discussed the 

need for PAC members to be on SGC for communication/collaboration purposes) 

Testing 

• PSAT-March 23rd, 8th graders 

• IAB test-March 23rd, 7th graders 

• SBAC-May (dates and times TBD) 

Membership 

• Council consists of 5 teachers, 7 parents, 2 (?) community members 

• Looking to have teacher elections in June and parent elections in November 

New Business 

• Playground-Looking into adding to current structure with appropriate equipment 

for PreK-2nd grade. Possible money from grants and/or COVID funds.  Gate 

needs to be secured. 

 

Next meeting: April 25th 


